
    

                 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Term 4 Week 2- 22nd October, 2018 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Term  

 

High Quality Education for Future Success 

CALENDAR 
 

WEEK 2 
 

Monday 22nd October 
Kindergarten Transition 

 

Tuesday 23rd October 
 

NO CANTEEN 
 

Thursday 25th October 
School Banking 

Playgroup 
 

Friday 26th October 
Pink Ribbon Day 

P & C Meeting 10am 
Whole School Assembly 

 
Saturday 27th October 

Bunnings BBQ 
 

WEEK 3 
 

Monday 29th October 
Kindergarten Transition 

 

Tuesday 30th October 
 

NO CANTEEN 
 

Thursday 1st November 
School Banking 

Playgroup 
Crazy Hair Day 

 

Friday 2ND November 
Gala Day 

NO CANTEEN 
 

 

Dear Parents, 
 

Welcome back everyone for the final term for this year. I am very 
happy to return to school after my absence. Last week has been a 
relearning week for me and it has been very pleasing to observe all of 
the programs that have been happening and planned in my absence. 
 

I have had eleven wonderful years leading this school, but will be 
retiring at the end of this year. In the near future my position will be 
advertised and interviews will be held by a panel of five people to 
appoint the best person to fulfil the role. The panel includes a parent, a 
staff representative, a local AECG representative, a Principal from 
another school and will be led by the School Education Director 
 

Thank you to all Parents who have returned the student voucher. All 
children K-6 are now enjoying challenging fitness activities and boxing 
and ninja skills during recess and lunch and twice each week. 
Best wishes every one  
 

Lynne Wilson 
 

Principal 
 

Selective High School Entry into Year 7 in 2020 
 

Applications for selection high school entry for Year 7 in 2020 are 
currently open online. 
 

The final day for applications is November 12, 2018. Late 
application will not be accepted. 
 

Parents without internet access can complete the application at 
school. The web address is: 
 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/selective-high-
schools-and-opportunity-classes/year-7  
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Tell Them from Me Survey-Have your say! 

We would like to invite parents to participate in the 
‘Tell Them from Me Survey.’ This survey provides the 
school with valuable information about the values of 
our school community. The survey helps to inform our 
planning processes and is a great opportunity for 
parents to have a say in our school. 

To participate in the survey, type the link below into 
your browser and follow the steps. Alternatively, the 
library will be available after the assembly on Friday. 
Mrs Whittles and our senior leaders will assist parents 
to access the survey. 

http://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/thegrange 

 
 

Every day counts – School success starts 
with attendance 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Principal’s Awards 
Affan Khan 
Sophie Davis 

Elijah Bucknall 
Charli Armstrong 

Levi  Geering 
Castro Zhong 
Beau Paterson 

Brodyn Fox 
Adiba Kadri 
Nitol Paul 

Aiden Paterson 
Ryan Watt 

 
Grange Achievement Award 

Logan Richards 
John Batti 

Angelica Rahman 
Aaliyah Fala-Ramela 

Jinan Noman 
 

P&C Award 
Rohan Ali 

Anthony Leao- Seve 
Eshal Ruwaida 

Shreyas  Adhikari 
Kiylah Johnson 

 
Silver Ribbon 
Arlise Lydon 

 
Gold Ribbon 

Paris Tabidzada 
 

 

 

http://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/thegrange


 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Chess Club News 

 

   

Chess Club will return in Term 4, on a 
Wednesday afternoon in the Library.  
 

However, in Week 2 only, Chess Club will 
be on Thursday, 25th October.  
 

Ms Musumeci 
Chess Co-ordinator 
 

Live, Life, Well Term 4 Week 2 Newsletter  

Each newsletter there will be practical tips and 
advice of how we can be healthier from Live Life 
Well @ School. 

  
 

Busy Bees SPS Top Tip 3: Using describing words to make longer 
sentences 

• A great way to build a child’s vocabulary (words they understand 
and use) as well as sentence length is through our own models of 
language. 

• The perfect opportunity we have to jump in and model language 
can be when our child makes a comment e.g. they say ‘a lion’ or 
‘the bus is big’ when reading books, looking at pictures, watching 
movies or in everyday conversation. 

• If your child uses a phrase like ‘the bus is big’, you can model a 
longer sentence by describing other features of the bus. An 
example could be “the big yellow bus has lots of windows” or 
“the bus is long and yellow”. 

• It is important to follow a structured sentence e.g. the item is 
(size) (shape) (colour). It has (component names). It feels (texture 
words). 

• Features you can describe are: 
o Size (e.g. large, huge, long,  
o Shape (e.g. round,  
o Colour + Patterns (e.g. straight lines, swirly lines) 
o Texture (what it feels like) 
o Parts of the object (windows, doors, eyes, nose etc) 

• The most important part is to get creative and have fun with it.  
• A fun game to play is to choose 5-10 items from home and pop 

them in a bag. Have your child select an item from the bag as 
their target item to describe. You can help them as much or as 
little as needed. The more describing words they use the better! 

Dania Mohammed 
Director & Speech Pathologist 
Busy Bees Speech Pathology Services 
 

 



P & C News 
 

The P&C Committee would like to thank you all for your support with our Term 3 Fundraising. 

Together we have raised: Father's Day Stall - $849.40, Living Plants Fundraiser - $491.20, Pizza Day 

$455.63. We have many exciting things coming in Term 4. 
Friday 26th October - 10 am: 

P & C Meeting, followed by a Pink Ribbon Morning Tea 

Saturday 27th October- 9am- 4pm 

Bunning BBQ Campbell town. Come and say hi and help out 

Wednesday 7th November      

Payment due for the Toucan Doo Picture Plate. Designed by the Children. 

Tuesday 20th November: 

Take Away Tuesday 
Wednesday 12th December - 9am: 

Presentation Day Assembly, Christmas Raffle draw 

First Prize $500 Second Prize $300 Third Prize $150 

Friday 14th December - 5pm: 
Family carols and Christmas movie night. All tickets $5. Snacks and gifts available for purchase on the night. 
Sponsorships needed:: 
If you or someone you know would like to have their company advertised on the big screen at our 

Family Movie Night packages available as follows: 

o $50 - still image 
o $100 - 30 second video 
o $150 - 1 minute video 

o $200 - Company banner displayed on school premises 
 

BUNNINGS BBQ 

The P&C have been lucky enough to secure a Bunning’s BBQ on Saturday 27th October 2018. 

If you are available to help out, even if just for an hour, at some point during the day please fill in the form and 
return it to the office. 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

Bunning’s BBQ - Volunteer Slip 
 

Childs Name: _____________________________ Class: ________________  
 
Please circle your preference: 8am-9am, 9am-10am, 10am – 11am, 11am - 12noon,  
12noon – 1pm, 1pm - 2pm, 2pm – 3pm, 3pm – 4pm.  
 
Cook Serve   
 
Volunteers Name: _____________________      Contact Number ____________________ 
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